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At our October meeting, Chris Gerrett spoke 
about Geneology & Historic Fairview Park 
families, and provided helpful hints for 
making a family tree.  

Our annual Metro Hospital Mothers & Infants 
Baby Shower, usually held at our April meeting, 
was cancelled due to the COVID19 pandemic.  
The Helping Hands Committee collected our 
cash donations, and we raised $565 for this 
wonderful cause.  

PROGRAMS





Carrie Battiato and daughter Ashton, 
Nancy Cause and granddaughter 
Melinda, and Barb Kadleck as Olaf, 
represented FPWC at the Parkview PTA 
Trunk or Treat event in October.  Candy 
treats were given to the kids, along 
with a flyer for our upcoming Lunch 
with Santa.  
















